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The academic year 2015-2016 is the ninth year of service provided by the Committee on Internationalization (COI) to the Academic Senate.  The Committee’s function is to advise and make recommendations to the Senate on a wide range of issues regarding internationalization at NMU and to support faculty, student, staff and administrator efforts to internationalize the curriculum and campus community.  The ultimate goal of such efforts is to position NMU as an institution whose graduates demonstrate a knowledge base encompassing a global perspective and strong sense of global communities. By recapping what we have done in the last year, I am proud to state we have a pretty productive year of 2015-2016.  
Towards this mission the COI met throughout the 2015-2016 academic year and accomplished the following:
· The application to have a Chapter of the Phi Beta Delta Honor society for International Scholars was accepted during the summer of 2015.
· We invited Dr. Kerri Shuiling, the Provost and Vice President of Academic Affairs to our meeting on October 23, 2015. We discussed the direction of internationalization of NMU and how to help recruitment of international students.
· We provided advices to Dean Michael Broadway on the program and policy of International Visiting Scholars.
· We conducted a campus-wide survey to collect data on the current situation of international/intercultural teaching and learning.
· We collaborated with the Center of Teaching and Learning (CTL) on a workshop titled “ Eat, Think, and Teaching International Students.” The purpose of this work shop was to help NMU faculty develop intercultural awareness and apply it to their teaching designs and practices. The workshop received very positive feedbacks and we were requested to do it again.  
Goals for the 2015-2016 Academic year are to:*
· Collaborate with the CTL to provide another workshop on teaching international students in Fall 2016.
· Provide advices and aids on increasing recruitment of international students. 
· Provide advices on how to support the current international students better (e.g., help them adapt to and integrate with the community).
· Continue to work on bringing in international speakers, focusing on Fulbright scholars within the region.
*Since our last meeting will take place on April 20. We probably will figure out more goals to help the internationalization of NMU.
The committee would like to thank Krista Clumpner for serving on the committee the last three years.  Elections for the positions of Chair will occur in the first meeting of the Fall 2016.


